Announcements
Join FBLA - there is an informational meeting on Wednesday during seminar in room 117.

FCA will be having its first Orange Thursday fellowship meeting Thursday at 7 am in Mrs. Nichols room.
Come join the fun and devotion time. Come in through the south doors by Mr. Whiteley’s room.

Sunday Aug 28, FCA will be having a Fun Night at Eisenhower Park from 6-8. Come join the fun,
there will be sand volleyball, 9-square, music, and snack.

There are multiple positions open for students aged 16 and older for the ABC program after school. If
interested, please click the "Job Listings" link on the top of the school district website.

Seniors, are you needing another opportunity to add to your activities list? Then sign up to donate
blood this Sunday. Sign up can be down outside the office or by seeing Mrs. Burton. Anyone at least
16 years of age is welcome to donate. Please make sure you are getting plenty of iron-rich foods and
water into your diet this week.

KAY Membership Drive is this Wednesday morning in the commons. Dues are $2; Dues + a Doughnut
are $5, or Dues, Donut & T-shirt (same design as last year) are $10.

SpongeBob the Musical auditions are being held THIS WEEK. You can sign-up in the choir room and
pick up an audition packet if you haven't done so yet.

If you are enrolled in a Salina Tech classes (College Algebra, Speech, English Comp, Accounting)
make sure you get your paperwork turned into the counselor's office as soon as possible so that you
will get college credit for the class!

Have you ever thought about a career in the Aviation field? The Kansas State University Aerospace
and Technology Campus Chapter of Women in Aviation International will be hosting its sixth-annual
Girls in Aviation Day - a free program for girls ages 8 to 18, designed to introduce the possibilities
available with a career in aviation. The free event takes place at the KState Salina campus on
Saturday, September 24th from 10:00-2:00. See Mrs. Weishaar for more details.

If you haven’t paid all of your fees, you should not be taking your iPad home. Please log into
PowerSchool through a browser and check your balance.






